UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 34795

July 18, 1579

Docket No. 50-344

Portland General Electric Company
121 S. W. Salmon Street
Portiand, Oregon 37204

Attention: Mr. Charles Goodwin
Assistant Vice President

Gentlemen:

Written responses and information requested in IE Bulletin No. 79-15 shall be
submitted to:

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection Enforcement
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Director, Division of Reactor
Construction Inspection

with a copy to the NRC Regicnal Directer.

Sincerely,

¢¢: B. Withers, PGE
F. C. Gaidos, PGE
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